dotMobi and the dotMobi Policy Advisory Board (PAB) notes John Levine’s recent resignation from ICANN’s At Large Advisory Committee (ALAC). Two seats on dotMobi’s Policy Advisory Board are for ALAC members; however, according to clause 3.7 of PAB’s Operating Rules and Procedures:

‘PAB members are not required to resign from PAB on a change in their employment or on ceasing to hold any particular office. If a PAB member is no longer a representative of his / her constituency, the remaining PAB members will decide whether that member should continue for the duration of term’.

dotMobi / PAB wish to advise ALAC that there has been agreement amongst the PAB members that John  Levine should continue to serve on the dotMobi Policy Advisory Board for the remainder of his term (to December 2007).

Vittorio Bertola holds the second ALAC seat on PAB.

Should you have any concerns or questions, please direct them to Vittorio Bertola or:

Mr Ken Stubbs

Afilias / PAB Chairman
kstubbs@afilias.info
Ms Caroline Greer

dotMobi / PAB Secretariat
cgreer@mtld.mobi
23 March, 2007
